
TESTIMONIAL 
 
Testimonial on behalf of Messers M Shepherd and C Treloar of PF Olsen: relating to forestry 
harvest for the Wise Family at Hillend 2011  
 
We found the negotiating and communication with both ourselves and the logging 
contractors, and the product output excellent.  Frequent oversight of log grades meant good 
volumes of high quality logs with much less downgrade that we have previously experienced 
from similar blocks. 
 
This, combined with some very reasonable cartage rates gave a very good financial result to 
both PF Olsen’s and ourselves. 
 
We will be very pleased to make PF Olsen’s our on-going first point of contact in future. 
 
W S Wise 
Balclutha 


